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KYOCERA CORPORATION 
5-22, Kitainoue-cho Higashino 
Yamashina-ku, Kyoto 607 Japan 
Phone: 075-592-3851 
Telex: 5422-4 79 

The Honorable Governor Victor Atiyeh 
State Capitol 
Salem, Oregon 97310 
U. S. A. 

Dear Governor Atiyeh, 
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October 7, 1986 

This is a brief note to thank you for your hospitality 
during our stay in Oregon as the Vice-Chairman of Japan­
Western U.S. Association. On behalf of the association 
and on behalf of Kyocera Corporation, I would like to 
thank you for having hosted the JWA Conference in your 
state. For a long time, we wanted to expand the JCA 
organization to cover more western states, so that we 
could broaden its role to more adequately represent this 
segment of Pacific Rim. Your invitation made it a reality. 

My wife, Asako, and I have also enjoyed visiting your 
beautiful state, and, especially, to get to know the 
beautiful people who inhabit it. Please convey our best 
wishes to Mrs. Atiyeh. 

Very truly yours, 

~~~ 
Kazuo Inamori 
Chairman of the Board 


